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We really enjoying the benefits from outdoor learning during


 





July’s  Birthday


Eryn


   Victoria 


      Elliot


         Alex


             Ethan 


     George


 




















‘Look’ 


using mathematical language to explore the characteristics of everyday objects 





including investigating, shapes and mixing colours 








Next Week topics 





Pre-school 1 – We will be looking at the “Enormous Turnip”





Pre- School 2 – Continuing observing change in growing.





Toddler Room – Talking about the Human Body “head, shoulders knees and toes”





Baby room – Reading My first word book about the body.











What’s New?
































ILG will be introducing a new management software system called ‘Famly’ 


In the coming weeks RHS will be circulating individual’s login details including a video. 


This going to be an exciting time, it is new innovative management software, will provide effective ongoing two-way communication which will provide transparency across all aspects of the nursery 
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  Temperture checks on arrival will still be continuing 





Including PPE , will be worn by staff member taking children’s temperture each morning.
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Next Week focuses





Pre-school 1 – “Enormous Turnip”





Pre- School 2 – observing changes in growth








Toddler Class – “head, shoulders knees and toes”





Baby Class – rhymes and Actions 











Catch It, Bin it, Kill it


Hand washing stations have been placed in each room for the children to become familiar with the above phrase 
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